
A poem for 
  my Mother...



We have lots of gifts and cards for Mother’s Day, but there is nothing quite as touching as a 
personal message of love from a child to a parent. This sheet is for children to write their feelings 
down in a simple poem of whatever length they like.

Conditions: One entry only per child. Children must be happy to have their poems displayed in the Shopping Centre and on 
our Facebook page and receive their prizes in person. Winners will be chosen and notified by phone.
We will invite the winners and their Mothers to the Shopping Centre to read their poems aloud for a Facebook Live broadcast via 
the Shopping Centre’s Facebook Page.

Name

Address

Postcode

Telephone Number 						            Age

Your School

The Prizes
Judges’ choice in the 5 to 7 and the 8 to 11 year age group and the overall People’s Choice 
Award will each receive a £25 gift voucher for themselves and a £25 voucher for their mother. 
The school submitting the best overall entries will receive a donation of £100.

facebook.com/CrownGlassShopping

Entries to be submitted by Friday 16 February 2018.

Poets entry details

A poem for 
  my Mother...

The Winners - People’s Choice
All the poems will be uploaded on to a virtual poetry book on our Facebook page on 
Wednesday 21 February 2018.  The public will be invited to like and comment on their favourite 
poem. The winner will be the poem with the most likes on the Centre’s Facebook page on 
Thursday 8 March 2018.

How to enter
The competition is open to children between the ages of 5 and 11. Simply write a poem for your mother on the other 
side of this sheet, fill in your details below and take it to the Blue Room at the Crown Glass Shopping Centre by Friday 
16 February 2018.  Selected entries will be displayed in the Shopping Centre before Mother’s Day. 
All entries will be displayed on our Facebook page at facebook.com/CrownGlassShopping

The Winners - Judges’ Choice
An entry in each age category (5 to 7 and 8 to 11) will be chosen by our judges and the 
winners notified directly or via their school by Tuesday 27 February 2018.


